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H I G H L I G H T S  
Emailed Monday, May 2, 2011 

 
 
1. Filed the Table Officers Report: 
 
2. Approved a resolution be forwarded to Annual Council 2011 regarding cuts to public education; 
 
3. Selected six candidates to the John Huntley Memorial Internship Program, along with two alternates; 

 
4. Approved a recommendation that the invitation sent to the Minister of Education to speak at Annual 

Council 2011 be rescinded. 
 
5. Recommended that the NSTU implement a large scale PA/PR campaign including province wide 

advertising that focuses on the negative impact of education cuts on the students of Nova Scotia and 
that the campaign include the use of Facebook and Twitter. 

 
6. Recommended that black armbands be provided to attendees to be worn at Annual Council in protest to cuts in 

education. 
 
7. Recommended that the NSTU review its current relationship with the Education Week Partners. 
 
8. Approved that the Mandate, Composition & Meeting Frequency be adopted as the Operational Procedures for 

the Standing Committee – Governance and Policy Committee. 
 
9. Approved a recommendation that the Executive Director be authorized to enter into the new Trust Deed for 

the Sheonoroil Foundation as the successor to the Trust Deed dated December 19, 2000. 
 
10. Approved Out of Province Conference Grants for $475.00 each: 
 
11. Approved Full Time Study Grants for $2,000.00 each: 
 
12. Approved Travel Fellowship Grants for $475.00 each: 
 
13. Approved a recommendation that the NSTU continue the partnership with ViewFinders to develop three PSAs 

for the school year 2011-2012. 
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